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Dear Families,   
 

How are you?   
 

Our KS2  bubbles have opened this week with a very positive 
start. A huge thank you for the patience of our families and 
very sensible attitude of our children. They’ve done so well! 
The building is more than half empty but it is lovely to hear 
children’s voices.       
 

Childcare closes today and lower school bubbles open on 
Monday between 8.40-9.10. School is now safely full.                                                    
 

Staff are working very hard and will continue to coordinate 
work at home and in school and make welfare calls and 
prepare for transition. Thank you for your support.  
 

Keep safe everyone, Ms Walker 
 

 
 
 

 

 

                                                   

 

Mr Newton’s Joke Corner 
 What’s multi coloured and lives up 

your nose 

A rainbowgy 
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Friday Flyer  

S.P.S. Uniform                                             
Due to current 

restrictions we will not 

be able to run our 

uniform shop this 

summer. We have noticed 

that some families are 

using fB to swop. Also, 

why not check out HOPE.   

Home Learning Books                                             
Please call in for extra exercise books for your home learning. 

We can print your work out too if it will help. Let us know!  

Tees Valley Virtual School Games                 

start on Monday 15th June               

Find out more and please join in! 

https://www.teesvalleysport.co.uk/young-

people/school-games/virtual-school-games/ 

 

Calling all pupils of Skelton Primary School! 

Skelton's Got Talent 2020 will come from the comfort of 

your own home.                                                                           

Will Violet retain her crown? Or will this year’s champ be a 

magician? a juggler ? a singer? an impressionist? 

TO ENTER: 

Record your talent using a mobile device and share it with 

your year group using the year group email.  

(deadline Tuesday 23rd June.) 

Entries will be shortlisted by the staff and finalists posted 

on our YOUTUBE page and FB for you to take part in the 

final vote. 

To get you in the mood, check out                                                              

the talents of some of our fantastic                                                  

governors on FB.  

 

 

  

 

STAR AWARDS & UMMMPH AWARDS         

Staff are busy nominating pupils for annual STAR awards & 

governor UMPPPPH awards this summer.                                              
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